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March 17, 2014 

 

 

The Planning Commission  met on March 17, 2014 at 4:00 pm.  Members present 

were Jerry Goupee, Stacey Roese, Bill Hawkins and Jeanne Gervais.  Joel Cope 

and Zoning Administrator, Dana Jacobs were also in attendance.   

The meeting was called to order by Jeanne. 

Bill made a motion to accept March 4, 2014 minutes with a change in the total 

benches.  The total should read 6 benches- 2 of each.  Stacey 2
nd

 it. 

The walk path grant deadline has been moved to July 2014. 

We discussed rock markers and signs.  Joel will talk to Pierre about the rocks.  The 

board members preferred installing a plaque on the rock rather than engraving.  

Will check into the price difference. Stacey and Jerry will go look for rocks. 

Stacey will check with the Brighton Snowmobile Club about roping off the 

sidewalk on Mill St. to prevent snowmobiles from riding across the sidewalk. 

The Board Members signed a letter to Governor Shumlin and Phil Scott on wind 

towers. 

Stacey made a motion to adjourn at 5:05, Bill 2
nd

 it. 

 

Jeanne Gervais 

 

 


